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20 May 2020 

COVID-19 Update #11 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

I want to sincerely thank you all for the tremendous work over the last couple of weeks in supporting us 

as we navigated a very uncertain time together. We look forward to welcoming all students back to the 

College next week and in preparation for next week, please see the information below for your 

information and consideration: 

 All students are welcome back to the College from Monday the 25th of May. The first week back will 

focus on settling students into routine again and assessing where students are up to with their 

learning. All classes, school rules, policies and procedures that were in place before the lockdown 

now come back into place.  

 

 Learning at home support from your child’s teacher will cease from 2:35pm on Friday the 22nd of 

May as teachers prepare for the return of students to the classroom.  

 

 If you choose to keep your child or children at home please inform the College on Monday the 25th 

of May. You will need to access the learning@home website (qld.gov.au/learningathome) to 

continue your child’s education.  

 

 The current government directive is that parents and carers should drop their children off at the 

school gates and not enter the school grounds. I kindly request that all parents and carers continue 

to follow this directive. If you need to meet with a staff member in person please make an 

appointment with the staff member prior to attending either campus.  

 

 P – 10 Academic reporting will look different this semester with only the subjects of English, 

Mathematics, Science and Humanities being reported on for these year levels.  

 

 The tuckshop will open on Monday the 25th of May and Outside Hours School Care (OSHC) will 

continue to run as usual, however the uniform shop will remain closed for the remainder of the 

term. If you require uniforms please email the P & C committee: 

pandc@kurandadistrictsc.eq.edu.au 

Enjoy the rest of the week.  

Kind regards 

 
Steven Moore 

PRINCIPAL 
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